

CUMBERWORTH FIRST SCHOOL Newsletter 5th November 2021

Welcome Mrs Dove

We would like to welcome Mrs Joanna Dove who this week joined our fantastic team of Teaching Assistants. Mrs Dove is a highly experienced teaching assistant and will mainly support in Classes Eagle and Puffin. We hope she will be very happy working at Cumberworth.

Parking

We have been inundated with complaints about inconsiderate, thoughtless and dangerous parking this week. Please can you think about the safety of our children before stopping or parking on the zig-zags, double parking on the side roads or parking close to the junction with Cumberworth Lane. We have had several 'near misses' in the past - please don't be the cause of another or something even worse. The Police and Kirklees Council have been advised of the issue and will no doubt be monitoring the situation.



Cumberworth C E (A) First School

Term Dates 2022 — 2023

Autumn Wednesday 7th September 2022 Friday 21st October 2022

Monday 31st October 2022 Friday 16th December 2022

Spring Tuesday 3rd January 2023 Friday 10th February 2023

Monday 20th February 2023 Friday 31st March 2023

Summer Monday 17th April 2023 Friday 26th May 2023

Tuesday 6th June 2023 Friday 21st July 2023

School is also closed for May Day Bank Holiday on Monday 1st May 2023.

Shoebox Appeal

A reminder that this year we will once again be sending our shoeboxes with Teams4u, they will then be sent on to orphanages in Bosnia, Georgia, Romania and Moldova.

Please can all shoeboxes be in school by Monday 8th November.

If anyone is in need of an empty wrapped shoebox, we have some in school.





When do I need to apply?

If your child is storting
Secondary School in September 2022
you must apply online between 1 September 2021 and 31 October 20

If your child is storling

Junior or Middle School in September 2022

you must apply online between 1 September 2021 and 15 January 2022

If your child is starting

Primary School (Reception) in September 2022
you must apply online between 1 September 2021 and 15 January 2022
(for children born between 1 September 2017 and 31 August 2018)

You are strongly advised to name three preference schools on your application, including your catchment school. If you apply late, your application will NOT be considered until all on time applicants have been allocated school places. Applying late can severely reduce your chances of getting a school place at any of your preferred schools.

